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Peab acquires property in Borås 
 
Peab has signed a contract with Corem for the acquisition of the mall Knallerian with 
four properties in the commercial area Knalleland in Borås for an underlying 
property value of SEK 110 million. There is a positive zoning plan decision 
concerning development of the area. 
 
Peab has acquired the mall Knallerian with four properties and a total area of 15,165 m2 in 
the commercial area Knalleland. The leasable space is close to 23,000 m2 and currently 
has around 40 tenants. 
 
There is a positive zoning plan decision concerning development of the area and Borås 
has marked it as a focus zone for housing development, in line with the city’s vision for the 
area. Peab will continue to run the mall parallel with developing the area. 
 
“Peab has been engaged in Borås’ development a long time and we have worked well 
together with Borås in matters concerning city development. As local community builders 
this kind of development opportunity is right in line with our strategy. With our four business 
areas we can work comprehensively to develop this area in the best possible way,” says 
Göran Linder, BA Manager Project Development in Peab. 
 
Takeover and payment is expected to take place on February 1, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Göran Linder, BA Manager Project Development, +46 733 33 94 22 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


